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Our Easter celebrations and period of worship are over. Six or so weeks in the last couple 
of months celebrating the risen Christ and the gradual learning of the disciples, their 
doubts and concerns, about what happened at the resurrection and the days afterwards. 
And now he has Ascended to Heaven – a remarkable event which must have astonished 
everyone 2024 years ago! The Scriptures tell us such remarkable stories – stories which 
are as carefully told today as they were when they were breaking news (and so 
accurately). Messages and analysis by the story tellers which have life-long learning 
lessons for us all. Now as the year goes on we are in “Ordinary” time – but really the 
stories aren’t ordinary – every parable in the New Testament gospels gives us clues, hints 
and guidance about how to run our lives in community. They are worth a read – they help 
and will guide us in today’s busy world. 
  
All is on track for the arrival of the Reverend George Frost as our new Rector. He will now 
move into the Rectory at the end of the month, perhaps the first week of July. We are 
getting things ready for his arrival and planning his Installation at St Michael’s on Monday 
22nd July – from which point he will be the main contact for the Church. Meanwhile please 
continue to get hold of one of us for anything we can help with. 
Kathy and Andrew 
 


